From: Cox

To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Reg5 &6
Date: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 9:13:06 PM

I urge the Commission to adopt the proposed modifications to Rule 5 and 6, permanently prohibiting
the development of swine medium-and-large CAFOs in the Buffalo River watershed.

I incorporate and adopt all other comments supportive of a permanent moratorium on medium and
large CAFOs in the Buffalo River watershed, and reserve the right to submit additional, more detailed
comments in writing.

Thank you,

Karen Seller

2360 Bunker Ln
Farmington, AR. 72730
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